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SAMLESBURY 
Church of England Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
12/07/2019 

 

 

Worship Theme: 

RESPONSIBILITY 
 ‘God doesn't want us to be shy with his 

gifts, but bold and loving and sensible. 

2 Timothy  1:7 

 

THERE IS NO FRIDAY WORSHIP ON THE 19TH 

JULY AS IT IS THE LEAVERS SERVICE @ 

2.15PM.  

 

 

 

SAMLESBURY SUPERSTARS! & 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

 
     As there is no celebration worship on Friday 

      morning next week there are no superstars  

today.  

 

              

 

WHAT’S ON/KEY DATES: 

18th July - End of term Worship in church @ 9.15am  

19th July - Leavers assembly @ 2.15pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th July – Break up for Summer 

AUTUMN TERM 

2nd September – INSET DAY (no pupils in school) 

3rd September  – Pupils return to school 

PARENT PAY – Thank you to all those who have cleared 

their accounts, however there are still a lot of unpaid 

amounts. ALL accounts must be cleared by the end of 

term. 

THERE ARE NO SPORTS CLUBS AFTER SCHOOL NEXT 

WEEK - These will all be continuing in the autumn term 

and will begin the second week back. Places are 

limited to a maximum of 20 for both football/multi skills 

and fitness fun – places will be allocated on a first 

come first served basis. Payment for the term needs to 

be received before a place is reserved. DON’T FORGET 

TO BOOK BEFORE THE END OF TERM TO MAKE SURE OF 

YOUR PLACE. 

Ballet will continue on a Thursday after school if there is 

enough interest. The cost for all sports clubs is £35 per 

term. 

 

 

 

 

CLUBS, MUSIC LESSONS, MILK AND TOAST FOR 

THE AUTUMN TERM – 

These can all be booked via Parent Pay. As 

soon as the item has been paid for then your 

child will go on the list. 

MUSIC 

If your child would like to take up music lessons 

then please contact Sandra for details. A range 

of instruments are available including brass, 

wind, drums, percussion, string and key board. 

Lessons are very popular in school and slots do 

get booked up fast.  

 

19th JULY FOSS COLOUR RUN, BBQ & RAFFLE – 

Straight after school.  If you would like to donate 

anything for the raffle,  please drop items off at the 

office or give to one of the FOSS parents. Thank 

you. Please note, It is not possible to book onto the 

Colour Run now.  

  

Last weekend 

Frankie’s team won 

a tournament. 

Frankie also won 

players player of the 

year at his end of 

season presentation. 

Well done Frankie! 

This is the last newletter of the year so may we wish 

you all a very restful summer and we’ll see you on 

Tuesday 3rd September! 

 

 

Well done to Hugo and Robert for 

the football awards and medals 

for a charity event at their football 

training. If you would like to find 

out more about the charity 

please follow the links below to 

their parents giving page : 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundr

aising/tracey-alcock (Robert) 

http://www.justgiving.com/fundra

ising/Lianne-Parkes (Hugo) 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/tracey-alcock
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/tracey-alcock
http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Lianne-Parkes
http://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Lianne-Parkes

